

August 25, 2016

Dr. John B. Boone
Dean of Institutional Effectiveness,
Accreditation and Research
Wake Technical Community College
9101 Fayetteville Road
Raleigh, NC 27603-5696

Dear Dr. Boone:

Thank you for your letter of April 7, 2016, notifying SACSCOC of your intention to rename the Associate of Fine Arts: Art degree program, effective fall 2016. The new name for the degree program is the Associate of Fine Arts in Visual Arts.

The name change is a part of a system wide change on the part of the North Carolina Community College System. We acknowledge this information and will add it to the file.

Best regards,

Sarah L. Armstrong, Ph.D.

Director of Substantive Change

Sarah ampling

SLA/LCS:efk

cc: Dr. Stephen C. Scott, President

Dr. Larry L. Earvin